
 

 

Description of 
Documents Relating to 

PC0204 
 
Changes to the volume 
and nature of waste to be 
accepted at the waste 
management facility at 
Drehid, Co. Kildare. 

 

 

Record 1 Record of 1st pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective applicant 

1st September, 2015 

Record 2 Record of 2nd pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 

applicant 25th May, 2016 

Record 3 Record of 3rd pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective applicant 

16th November, 2016 

Record 4 Record of 4th pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective applicant 

30th March, 2017 

Record 5 Record of 5th meeting held with with the prospective applicant 13th September, 2017 

 

Record 6 Record of meeting held with representatives from Eastern-Midlands Regional Waste 

Management Office 22nd October, 2015 

Record 7 Record of meeting held with representatives from the Environmental Protection 

Agency 18th February, 2016 

Record 8 Record of meeting held with representatives from Kildare County Council 26th 

January, 2017 

Record 9 Record of meeting held with representatives from the Environmental Protection 

agency 29th May, 2017 

Record 10 Record of meeting held with representatives from Eastern-Midlands Regional Waste 

Management Office 20th July, 2017 

 



 

Letter 1: Letter from prospective applicant received on 25th May, 2016 with comments on the 

record of the 1st pre-application consultation meeting 

Letter 2: Letter from prospective applicant dated 9th June, 2016 with comments on the record 

of the 2nd pre-application consultation meeting 

Letter 3: Letter from prospective applicant dated 24th January, 2017 with comments on the 

record of the 3rd pre-application consultation meeting 

Letter 4: Letter from prospective applicant dated 25th April, 2017 with comments on the record 

of the 4th pre-application consultation meeting 

Letter 5: Letter from prospective applicant dated 12th October, 2017 with comments on the 

record of the 5th pre-application consultation meeting 

Letter 6: Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 

development is SID dated 13th November, 2017 

Letter 7: Notification letter issued to local authority stating that the proposed development is 

SID dated 13th November, 2017 

 


